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Tena ra koutou katoa 

He mihi tenei kia koutou e awhi nei mo tenei kura 

He putanga tenei panui mo koutou 

Tena koutou, tena koutou, tena koutou katoa 

Greetings to everyone who is, or has been supporting or helping our school 

 

 

Wellsford 

Tournament 

of the Minds 

Winners 

At last Saturdays North Shore 

Schoolôs Tournament of The 

Minds, our 4 teams participated 

brilliantly.  A special 

congratulations to all of them. 

 

An extra special, huge 

congratulations to the Y7/8 

Team, who won the STEM 

challenge and who will now 

represent the region in the 

National Finals in Wellington  

on the weekend of the 21
st
 

September.   

 

Planning is now underway for the team to challenge for the National Title.  All the best Team! 

 
Our sincere thanks go to Cate Campbell, our TOMs tutor, and to Teck Wee and Gill Pennefather 

(staff) who attended the Saturday tournament, with the teams. 

 

Raro Sachets 
Parents please help us to help your children, by having them keep juice drinks 

and Raro sachets at home. The best drink for our brains, our teeth, and our 

bodies, is water.  A number of 

students are bringing juice 

drinks and sachets to school.  

Please have them leave these 

treats at home.   

 
 

RODNEY COLLEGE OPEN DAY 

On Friday 6
th
 September the Rodney College 

Open Day will take place to begin the 

orientation of our graduating students to the 

ways of College life.  This is an opportunity for 

students to develop an awareness of what will 

be expected of them next year.  Please ensure 

your childôs attendance. 

 

 
Regards, 

 

 

Dave Bradley  

Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tournament of the Minds Regional STEM Winners 

From left: 

Peter Sundvick, Randaya Amarasekara, Nerissa Lay, Regan 

Pennings, Raevin Walsh and Jason Godinagh 

mailto:info@wellsford.school.nz
http://www.wellsford.school.nz/


 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 
 

  

 

 
 

 

 

 

   
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Appointments for enrolling Year 9 students at 

Rodney College for 2020 are available at Wellsford 

School on Monday 16 and Tuesday 17 September 

from 9.00am ð 2.40pm. Please phone 423 8042 to 

book a time.  

Good as New Pre Loved Kids Market  
Orewa Community Centre  

Saturday  14 Sept ember : 9am - 12 noon 

45+ stalls selling pr e-loved kids; clothes, toys, books, nursery 

furniture, buggies and lots more  

Free Admission, coffee cart, face painting, charity bake sale  

Let's all get behind recycling in Auckland  

Enquiries 021 217 7904  

https://www.facebook.com / Goodasnewprelovedkidsmarket/  
 

http://https/www.facebook.com/Goodasnewprelovedkidsmarket/
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Coming Events 

Friday 6 September:  Rodney College Open Day  

Friday 13 September:  Mangawhai Speech Finals  

Tuesday 17 September:  Y3/4 Rippa Tournament -  Kaiwaka 

Wednesday 25 &  

Thursday 26 September:  School Production   

Friday 27 September:  Term 3 ends  

Sunday 29 September:  Daylight s aving starts  

Monday 14 October:  Term 4 begins 

Tuesday 22 October:  Mangawhai Beach Sports Exchange  

 

 

Parents and caregivers are 

reminded to drop students at 

the bus bay in the morning.  

Please do not drive down into the school  
staff carpark.   
If, however, you have to collect a child 

from the sick bay during the school day, 

you may use the park directly in front of 

the office while you do so.  
 

WELLSFORD SCHOOL  

SPORTS SHIRTS  

We are pleased to announce that our school 

now has a sports shirt available for 

students to purchase and wear during 

sports days, sports exchanges, fitness and 

recess times.   Each shirt is made from a 

lightweight, breathable material and will 

have the school logo embroidered on the 

chest and your child's house name  (screen 

printed ) on the RH sleeve  (this will be 

written in their house colour) .  

Orders can be made each Wednesday 

morning at our Uniform  Shop.  Cost $28.00. 

For an extra $5.00 students can have the ir  

surname printed on the back .  Eight orders 

are needed before we are able to process 

our next lot . This will be the last one for 

the 2019 year, so please order now if 

you want your child to have a sports shirt  

this year . Any enquiries please contact the 

school office on 423 8042.  

 

 
 

DENTAL THERAPISTS    
The Therapists are back on 
site at Wellsford School!  
Appointments and enquiries 
can be made  
by phoning 422 2714 .  
 

AG & GALA DAY  

Saturday 19 October 2019  

MPI have published that it is now OK to have calves entered 

into school AG Days again in 2019.   Calves will therefore be 

allowed at our AG Day.   MPI has shared advice with us about 

this.   This advice is available at the school office.    

Please let us know in the next week or so, if you plan to 

enter a calf and we can communicate directly with you, how 

best to do this.   Remember, it is also each farmers choice to 

enter a calf or not.   
Contact Sarah 021 113 9598   

if you have any questions or are keen to help!  

HEAD LICE  
A reminder that head lice 

treatment and combs are 

available at the school office for 

those who  need it.  

SAVE THE DATE: Otamatea Group Day 2019  
YES, we will be having Calves!  

YES, we will be having Lambs!  

YES, we will be having Goats!  

When: Sunday 20th  October  (please note change of date)  
with late registrations opening from 8.00am  

and College class commencing at 9.00 am 

Pre Registrations will go in the draw for an early bird prize  

(must be registered by the 14 th  October to qualify)  

Where: Kaiwaka Sports Complex,  2 Gibbons Road, Kaiwaka 

Who: Everyone aged from Preschool  level to Year 13  

Any questions? Please contact Michaela on 021 266 9164  or 

Email: silverstreamsalers@gmail.com  

The PUBLIC HEALTH 

NURSE is based at the school 

2 - 3 days a week. If you think 

this free  service would be of 

help to you and your family at 

any time please let the school 

know or contact Maretta 

Hodgson on 021 227 8680.  

Please feel free to leave a text 

message if you wish.   
 

 The Uniform Shop  
is open at the school office  

8.30 ð 9.30am  

each Wednesday  

 

Some 

lucky 

Team 4 

students 

rubbing 

shoulders 

with 

rugby 

royalty ð 

the 

mighty 

All 

Blacks! 


